

Inspiring Minds through opportunity

Headteacher: Hodo Dirir Enquiries: admin@cyriljackson.towerhamlets.sch.uk www.cyriljackson.towerhamlets.sch.uk

EID-AL FITR PARENT LUNCH – WEDNESDAY 26 APRIL 2023

Wednesday 29 March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Many children, parents and staff will soon be celebrating the festival of Eid-al-Fitr. As part of the school's recognition of this important festival, we would like to invite you to join your child for lunch on Wednesday 26 April 2023 in the South Building Hall. A delicious menu is promised!

If you would like to join your child for lunch, please complete and return the slip at the bottom of this letter by 5:30pm on Friday 31 March 2023 at the latest. We can only accommodate 15 parents in each year group, and successful applicants will be drawn out of a hat. This letter is for children in Nursery, Reception, Year 5 and Year 6.

If you have a place for lunch, we will send home a ticket in advance. If we do not send home a ticket, then I am afraid that we cannot offer you a place on this occasion.

We look forward to seeing you at this special event.

Regards,
Hodo Dirir Headteacher
EID-AL FITR PARENT LUNCH – WEDNESDAY 26 APRIL 2023
I would like to attend the Parents' Eid Lunch Event on Wednesday 26 April 2023.
Parent's name:
Child's name:
Child's class:
I understand that I will receive a ticket if my application has been successful.

North Building

51 Three Colt Street, Limehouse, London E14 8HH Tel: 020 7987 3737 Fax: 020 7517 9345

South Building

Limehouse Causeway, Limehouse, London E14 8AQ Tel: 020 7987 3737 Fax: 020 7538 9108





























